September 2020 Newsletter





It's now September and it feels like the year is flying by, because we have been so busy! And this month we have a lot to celebrate.

First we are so excited to announce that we were finalists in the Beacon's best 2020 list in both categories

we were nominated in: Pet Food and Supply and Grooming. This is amazing and we couldn't have done it without the help and support of all of you. Thank you!

We also get to celebrate our 6th year of business at the end of the month.

Again, this wouldn't be possible without all of you!

We do have some changes happening in the store that we'd like to talk about: We have new brands, and new products from brands we already have in store. We are super excited about *Bocce's Bakery* treats that are new to us. We have a hole selection of their treats and they are made with quality ingredients.

We have puppy cakes back in stock and we added some options to our selection. You can now bake your dog cookies, with a bone shaped cookie cutter included. We also have the cake mixes. West Paw designs one of our favorite brands has a line of treats and we brought in their creamy peanut butter filler for treat dispensing toys.

If you have come in recently looking for a specific product only for us to apologize because it's out of stock at our wholesalers, we are truly sorry about this. However over the last 3 weeks we have gotten many of those products back in stock including some of our *Purina Pro Plan*, and *Nutro* foods. You can always call ahead to be sure we have your product in stock.

We are raising our grooming prices starting in October. We are still going to be around the same price as most of our competitors but we need to help build some space in our schedule, booking 8 weeks in advance isn't

always easy because of work schedules. We understand and we are trying to fix the issue and accommodate all of our clients.

Remember we are still offering curbside service for those who forget their masks, can't wear them, or

those not comfortable going into a store. Call ahead, pay over the phone, and we watch for you and bring your food out to your car. Otherwise please come in and see us, we are always happy to see our friends in the community and new faces.

Thank you again for your continued support, we truly appreciate each and every one of you.

